

26th May 2023

Year 6 PGL Residential Trip 2023

Dear Parent,

We are delighted to inform you that we will be running a Year 6 residential trip to PGL Barton Hall next academic year. We hope to be joined by some of the Year 6 children from one of our sister schools, All Saints Marsh Academy. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to work together, build relationships and hopefully make some new friends!

The trip will take place from Wednesday 18th – Friday 20th October 2023. If you would like more details about PGL and the activities on offer, please visit their website PGL Barton Hall.

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting experience, we ask that you pay a non-refundable £25 deposit on the My Child at School app by Friday 16th June.

To spread the cost of the trip we have broken the remaining amount due into the following instalments: -

First instalment due by Friday 7 th July	£43.60
Second instalment due by Friday 4th August	£43.60
Third instalment due by Friday 8 th September	£43.60
Fourth instalment due by Friday 6th October	£43.60

All payments will be available to be paid via the My Child at School app. Please log into the app and click on the trips tab on the menu and the trip will be visible to book. The full amount for the trip will need to be received by Friday 6th October. Unfortunately, any child with an outstanding amount by this date will be unable to attend. If your child is entitled to free school meals, they will be entitled to attend at a reduced rate. This will be reflected on your My Child at School app by showing reduced instalments.

It is possible that the final instalment amount may be altered slightly nearer the time. This will depend on the number of children who attend, as this has an impact on the cost of transport per child. We will keep you informed of this and amend the final instalment accordingly.

If you have any questions or queries regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to ask the academy office.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Alison Helm Head Teacher



Ellacombe C of E Academy
Ellacombe Church Road, Torquay
Devon, TQ1 1TG
T: 01803 293040 E: ellacombe@lapsw.org
W: ellacombe-lap.co.uk



